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I 100% oppose this measure. Oregon has been a mail in/drop of state for longer than 

I have been an eligible voter. And it has been proven time and time again that the 

fraud level is either non existent or negligible.  

 

The access to voting that mail in or drop off supports means that EVERY voter is able 

to figure out a way to vote. Whereas in person would significantly deter a large 

majority of voters from being involved. 

 

This is an idiotic ploy from the minority right to try to take over oregon. 


